
Ambassador Asazuma received a Courtesy Visit from UNESCO Namibia Office 

(4 August 2025） 

 

On 4 August 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy call from Ms. Eunice Smith, 

Head of Office and UNESCO Representative to Namibia. The various topics of discussion 

centred around the education sector in Namibia.  

 

She was accompanied by Ms. Aina Kantewa, National Programme Officer for Education and 

Ms. Fenni Namutenya, National Project Officer for ICT in Education both from the UNESCO 

Namibia office.  

 

 

(From left) Ms. Eunice Smith (UNESCO) and Ambassador Asazuma 


